
 
 

Special Education Advisory Group (SEPAG) 
 

N.J.A.C. 6A:14-1.2(h) states that: “Each board of education shall ensure that a special 
education parent advisory group is in place in the district to provide input to the district on 
issues concerning students with disabilities.”  
 
The Washington Township Special Education Advisory Group has been established to facilitate 
collaboration among students, parents, staff, the Board of Education, and the community in 
order to promote inclusion and understanding of, respect for, and support of all children with 
special needs in our community. 
 
 
What happens at a SEPAG meeting?  
District representatives provide updates related to special services in the school district and at 
the state and national levels.  

Speakers, district leaders, and individual staff members share information on topics related to 
special education and Section 504.  
 
Parents, staff members and students share input related to programming and services for 
special education students.  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.tcboe.org/special-education-54b0aa55

